Lynn Richardson

---From: Jane Pyle [pyb@earthlink.net]
( Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2009 9:54 PM
fo: Lynn Richardson
Cce: . Jim and Bev Wiggins
Subject: RE: Heard Cell Tower property
Lynn--

It doesn't look like there is anything we should be involved in here. Thanks for the notifi catlon
--Jane Pyle, CCHA

e On%lnal Message -
EromeEynnrichards e 2
To Andy Siegner, Anqela Blrc ett; Benjamin Howell:Bob Holden CharlleMcGougan Chatham County Historical
Society(History@chathamhistory.org); Cynthia Van DerWiele; Danny Paschal;David Hughes:David Moody:Dianne
Reid;Fred Royal;J. Pyle;Jacquelyn Wallace:Jason Sullivan: Jean Manuele: Jennifer Britt (jlbri itt@ncdot.gov); Jenny
Williams;Jim & Bev Wiggins;Jim Willis; Justin Bullock;Keith Megginson:Mari Howe; Monte Matthews:Rebecca
Mclver,Roy Allen;RoyLowder; Thomas Boyce; Thomas Bender;Tracy BurnettVirginia Ryan

Cc: robinson@bradshawrobinson.com

Sent: 10/12/2009 11:44:51 AM

Subject: Heard Cell Tower property

There will be a Technical Review Committee meeting on Wednesday, October 14 at 8:30 in the Dunlap
Classroom to review the Heard Cell Tower major subdivision request. A copy of the proposed plat can be
review on the Planning Department webpage under Scheduled Community Meeting. The applicant and /or his
/ ~epresentative will be present to answer any guestions you may have. The request is to subdivide a one (1)

\. .cre parcel of land containing an existing cell tower out of a larger 43 acre tract. A community meeting on the
request was held on September 28, 2009 at the office of Bradshaw & Robinson, LLP. Let me know if you have

any questions.

Lynn Richardson
Subdivision Administrator

Chatham County
Sustainable Communities Development Department

Planning Division




